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Congratulations! Our 2024-2025 Inclusive Excellence STEM Fellows are Anne Barrow (Agriculture), Sunil Chebolu (Mathematics), Charlotte 
Ure (Mathematics), and Jeritt Williams (Technology). Please join us in congratulating them. Both the 2023-2024 and 2024-2025 cohorts of STEM 
Fellows will be honored at the Inclusive Excellence in STEM Reception on November 14 at 3:30 p.m. in the Prairie Room. All the ISU STEM family 
is welcome. 
  
Grant-writing workshop! On Friday, October 25, 9-11 a.m., there will be a grant-writing workshop to support proposals for the grant 
programs made available by the Illinois Innovation Network. Many members of the ISU community have been successful in obtaining these 
awards, but they remain a “hidden gem” of opportunity. Breakfast will be served. Follow the link for more details and registration. 
  
Outreach opportunity! Science on Tap is a public talk series that we are starting to bring science to the community, in partnership with 
local venues. Our first event will be on Oct 21, 6-8 p.m. at Keg Grove brewery. If you are interested in participating in Science on Tap by sharing 
your expertise in a fun, low-stress, 20-minute talk to the general public, please complete this form. 
 

https://news.illinoisstate.edu/2024/09/grant-writing-workshop-for-illinois-innovation-network-grants/
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DOphfCGkLcEK3HRBpUHa6_vVPG85rZ09BvRkP7eyb3gZUNllZVVhEUzZXQzlZQTlJTFJNVllCR0szNy4u&data=05%7C02%7Calfain%40ilstu.edu%7C91903cb26efa4041183a08dceeac8a9a%7C085f983a0b694270b71d10695076bafe%7C1%7C0%7C638647672032860447%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ejTi3XU73j6mX7UJsBEOvQgseiYFFKekuY%2F%2BuPBlIks%3D&reserved=0

